

Marine Safety Information Bulletin 21-23 May 4, 2023

Calcasieu River - Helo Operations

The maritime advisory noted in the Marine Safety Bulletin (MSIB) 13-23 is hereby rescinded. The helo operations have been completed.

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard's HOMEPORT website at http://homeport.uscg.mil and the VTS website at https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please call MSU Port Arthur at (409) 723-6500 or MSU Lake Charles at (337) 912-0073.

M. A. WIKE

Captain, U.S. Coast Guard

Captain of the Port

M.a. Wike